Community Relations

Recognition of Students, Citizens, Staff Members, and Members of the Board of Education

The Board of Education is committed to recognizing and honoring citizens, students, staff, and groups whose distinguished or exceptional achievements have benefited or which benefit the school system. Persons so honored shall include retiring staff and Board members. The Board may act through recognition at Board of Education meetings, meetings, letters of recognition, or other appropriate methods.

Policy adopted: November 1, 1999